











COPPER TRAIL COMPETITION

Dear Parents and Carers, the PTA will be running a "Copper Trail" fundraising competition for all classes.

Please give any spare change to your child to bring into school between **Monday 2nd October 2017 to Monday 16th October 2017.** Each year group will be provided with a large plastic container in which to collect and store their copper coins.

At the end of the two weeks, each group will line their coins up end-to-end along the playground/school hall and the year with the longest copper trail will win a prize and the proceeds towards the school.

Please help us to raise funds and in return we can help keep your pockets clear of shrapnel and loose change!

This is a great opportunity for some friendly competition between year groups, so please save your pennies and pass them on to your child!

Many Thanks from the PTA











